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28 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Club Secretaries and Members 
 
 
Re: NSW Government Proposed Legislation 
 
 
The NSW Government has put forward proposed legislative changes to the 
Firearms Act 1996 – Firearms and Weapons Legislation (Criminal Use) Bill 2020. 
 
This has been done with no consultation whatsoever with stakeholders. 
 
The Shooters, Fishers and Farmers Party has identified some areas of the 
legislation that could cause legal firearms owners considerable grief. 
 
As soon as the COVID-19 emergency is over, the Shooters, Fishers and Farmers 
Party will be holding an inquiry into the above legislation. 
 
At this stage, no peak body has been invited to make a submission however we 
will be lodging one at the most opportune moment.  Rest assured, the NSWAPA 
will be doing our utmost to look after your interests, as always. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Brian Cheers 
President – NSW Amateur Pistol Association 
 
 
 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/bill/files/3733/First%20Print.pdf
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/commithttps:/www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2590tees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2590

